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To:

Michael Johnson.

22nd January, 2012.

Dear Michael,

It is with great pleasure we invite you to the marriage of our eldest daughter Sandra with Ronny Larson. The marriage has been fixed for 14th February 2012 at 10.15 am in Basilica Church.

It would give us immense pleasure if you can make it at least two days before the wedding, to attend all the pre-nuptial ceremonies as well. You would get a chance to interact with Sandra and Ronny whom you have know since their childhood.

We look forward to hearing a confirmation from you soon.

Warm Regards,

Ryan McCarthy
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